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Applications -Interactive Gaming and Service Providers 

Assembly Bill 258 (AB 258) passed by the 2011 Legislature requires the Nevada Gaming Commission to create 

regulations authorizing, subject to certain limitations, the licensing of manufacturers of interactive gaming 

products, operators of interactive gaming, interactive gaming service providers and service providers. Due to an 

increasing level of interest, applications for these approvals may be submitted to the Gaming Control Board prior 

to the passage of said regulations. 

Applications to manufacture interactive gaming products, to operate interactive gaming, to operate as an 

interactive gaming service provider, or any service provider seeking to share in the revenue from games should 

be treated in the same fashion as for any nonrestricted gaming license. Any other type of service provider should 

submit applications in the same manner as for a restricted gaming license. Instructions and forms for 

nonrestricted and restricted gaming licenses can be found on the Gaming Control Board Website at the following 

link: 

http://gaming.nv.gov/agencyforms.htm#inv 

Completed applications should be submitted to the Coordinator of Applicant Services at the Carson City address 

above. Activation of these applications is at the discretion of the Chairman of the Gaming Control Board. 

Any questions pertaining to the submission of these applications should be directed to: 

Sally Elloyan, Coordinator, Applicant Services (775) 684-7840 


